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January 22, 1959

Dear Neil:

Following our telephone conversation yesterday I should like
to repeat that I would be most happy to come over and talk with you,
Don, and Nate about the aircraft presentation which has been
requested. Please just let me know when it will be convenient for

you.

If time permits, I would hope that we might touch upon some
other matters. Specifically, I would like to suggest:

1. The study which the President directed you, General
Twining and me to make which § would describe loosely as the

“targeting study, "

2. The Hull Board recommendation which has been the subject
of correspondence between us. Reference is made to my letter to
you of January 7 and your letter to me of 14 January.

N mwumbummuurmm-m
particularly the statement made by Dr. Killian in the special meeting

of the NSC on January 15, that there was one particular directive
which the Department of Defense was called upon to issue but which

has not been forthcoming. o ‘”J
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which may be entirely without foundation) that at Field,
SAC has established facilities which unnecessarily duplicate existing
facilities in the COMINT-ELINT field, perhaps not in keeping with
the spirit of the new NSC Intelligence Directives.

5. The whole range of so-called 5412/2 activities.

Sincerely,

Gordon Gray
Special Assistant to the President

Honorable Neil H. McElroy
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